No. EDN(TE)A(1)27/2014
Government of Himachal Pradesh
Technical Education Department

From
The Addl. Chief Secretary (T. E.) to the
Government of Himachal Pradesh
To ‘
The Director, Technical Education,
Sundernagar, Distt. Mandi. H.P.
Dated Shimla2, 7 /2/ 2 s /9
Subject: Regarding issuance of NOC for closure of existing

Polytechnic and opening of new D. Pharmacy & B Pharmacy
courses run by Maa Saraswati Education Society Village
Chhatwal P.O. Jandwal Tehsil Pathankot District Gurdaspur.

| am directed to refer to your letter No. STV (TE)
HF(5)45/Minerva Poly./2009-5942 dated 29/1/2019 on the subject cited above
and to say that the State Government has 0 objection for closure of Minerva
Polyrtechnic Indora Distt. Kangra and opening of new B. Pharmacy & D
Pharmacy courses being run under Maa Saraswati Education Societyiﬂc_iora
Distt. Kangra from the academic.session 2019¥2028_in the same campus.
Any liabilities, on th.is account shall be sole -re_sponsibility of
the applicant institute and shall be settled as per rules & regulations applicable.

You are,' therefore requested to take necessary action in the
matter accordingly please.

Yaurs faithfully,

Deputy Secre ary'_(Tech.Edu.) to thé '
~ Government of Himachal Pradesh
g



